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12th May 2020 
 

 
Dear Student, Parent and Carer, 
 

Update on School Opening Status 
 

Following the government announcement this week about the potential of primary schools 
re-opening on 1st June 2020, we felt it essential that we write to all parents. 
 

The government has stated, any re-opening of schools will be conducted in a phased 
manner, with Year R, 1 and Year 6 possibly being the first to return after half term. It was 
also mentioned that students in secondary schools, who are scheduled to be taking exams 
next year, will return at some point prior to the summer holiday. However no dates have 
been provided at this time. 
 

As a consequence of the announcement, and until we receive further clarification, we will 
continue to provide work for all secondary students virtually and welfare checks will be 
conducted daily, as they have been over the last two months. 
  
We assume FSM vouchers will continue to be issued for students who are at home and we 
will let you know if and when any changes occur. 
 

We realise this is has been a very challenging time for all families and please rest assured we 
will continue to support in any way required.  
 

At this stage if you have any questions please raise them with your staff contact person. If 
they are not able to give you an immediate answer, we will try to get back to you as soon as 
possible with a response. Alternatively you can email admin@bromleytrustacademy.org.uk 
and we will endeavour to get back to you ASAP. 
 

We will provide any further key updates through calls with parents and also publish them on our 
websites. 
 
I wish you all the very best, good health and please stay safe. 
 
 

Yours faithfully 
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Neil Miller 
Executive Head teacher 
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